

Penistone Road,
Birdsedge,
Huddersfield
HD8 8XR
Tel 01484 605441
www.birdsedgefirst.org
birdsedgeoffice@themast.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs D Waddington

27th September, 2022

Dear Parents,

Harvest Festival

On Thursday 13th October we have arranged to hold our Harvest Festival service at Birdsedge Chapel at 2.30pm. Parents and grandparents are very welcome to join us for the celebration which will be led by Pat and Tom Wood and the children will sing various Harvest songs which they are currently busy practising.

This year we will once again be supporting the Welcome Centre Food Bank in Huddersfield, passing on to them any donations which our families make. The Food Bank currently has good stocks of pasta and rice so are asking for donations of the following items at the moment:

- Packets of biscuits
- Tinned meals (eg stews etc)
- Tinned pulses and vegetables
- Packet and tinned soup
- Tinned tuna
- Breakfast cereals

We look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for your generous support.

Kind regards,

Sam Lavy

School Office

